

## Attendance this

week

**Full School** 

94.42%

EYFS/KS1 best attenders

2MK

100%

**KS2** best attenders

6ZM

97.62%

### A Message from Miss Pitts

Thank you for your amazing support with our book fair held in school last week. It was fantastic to see so many of you as there was a real buzz as books were chosen. I am delighted to let you know that we raised over £1300! As a result of this, school will receive over £700 to spend on new books. Thank you so much!

We are currently looking for a parent governor to join our Governing Body. Earlier this week, I sent out some information about this and how to nominate yourself or someone else. Please contact the school office on 794122 if you would like to find out more.

Good luck to all our Year 6 pupils for their SATS next week.

Miss Pitts, Head of School



Griffin's X page

## Census Day - Thursday 16th May 2024

The next school census takes place on Thursday 16th May 2024. The census is important as it influences the money we get into school and allows us to buy new resources for the pupils.

To encourage as many pupils as possible to stay school dinners on census day, there will be a change to the planned lunch menu.

The options will be:

- Hot dog, Beef burger, Chicken burger or Veggie burger
- Cornetto, Ice Iolly, Ice-cream with sauce and sprinkles or Chocolate sponge with custard



 We will also be giving one pupil per class the chance to win a prize on Thursday if they stay for a school lunch. There will be a golden star



underneath one plate in each class and the winner will get a special prize.

#### **Reading Corner**

The Big Malarkey in association with Hull Schools Library Service is coming soon! Some children in school will be attending fun workshops at East Park, and the Big Malarkey Big Weekend is scheduled for Saturday 22nd and Sunday 23rd June. Fingers crossed the weather will be better by then!

Look out for more information to follow.

Good luck to all the Year 6s with their Reading SATs tests next week.

#### **Contact Us**

Call 01482 794122

Select option 1 to report absences.

Select <u>option 2</u> to speak to a member of staff.

Email:

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org

#### <u>Important Information</u>

School doors open at 8.40am.

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm.

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily.

Gates close at 8.55am daily.

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm.

#### **School Doors**

- Red Door Reception
- Green Door Year 1 and 2
- Yellow Door Year 3 and 4TH
- White Door 4SS
- Blue Door Year 5 and 6

#### **Times Table Fact of the Week**

Our Times Table fact of the week is ...

7x7=49 49÷7=7 7x7=49 49÷7=7

#### Year 6 SATS

Year 6 SATS take place in the week beginning Monday 13th May 2024. They will be taking the tests between Monday 13th May and Thursday 16th May 2024.

Please ensure that your child is in school every day that week and on time.

We will be running a breakfast club for Year 6 pupils with food and drink available during this week. Pupils should come to school for 8.30am if they would like to take part in this breakfast club.

# Attendance this week by class

Nursery	91.7%
RCM	96.7%
RLS	97.62%
1KR	94.86%
1CS	89.29%
2ZC	92.86%
2MK	100%
3TW	86.19%
3МН	93%
4HS	93.6%
4SS	96.06%
5DC	96.1%
5JL	93.81%
5JL 6AD	93.81% 97.14%